CITY OF

EAU
CLAIRE

Public Notice

City of Eau Claire assessment staff will be conducting exterior inspections of all properties in the
next few months. These inspections may include taking exterior measurements and/or
photographing properties. The assessor has certain statutory authority to enter land as
described in Wisconsin Statutes, Sections 943.13 and 943.15.

If you have any questions please contact the City Assessor’s Office at 715-839-4926.
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